MEETING OF PILGRIM COMMITTEES

On Tuesday, December 20, 2023 / January 2, 2024, a meeting of
the three Committees of the Status Quo, Orthodox, Franciscan
and Armenian, took place in the Patriarchate to study and
agree on the continuation of conservative works around the
Holy Deposition in s the Gate of the Church of the Holy
Sepulchre.

It was agreed to continue with respect for the prevailing
Status Quo.
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